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March 13, 2018 

 

Information Regarding Spruce Street Extension Project 

 

Dear Residents: 

 

This courtesy letter is to provide pertinent information to those City residents living along the Spruce 

Street project extents.  To briefly summarize, the project consists of extending/installing the asphalt-paved 

Spruce Street roadway eastward from U.S. Highway 19 to Jasmine Street.  Related stormwater 

improvements along with a pedestrian sidewalk and a new drinking water pipe with new service 

connections are also included within the project.  An aerial photo showing the approximate project extents 

is provided below. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

City Staff recently held a pre-construction meeting with the project engineers and contractor and would 

like to summarize some points of discussion that would be of interest:   

 One of the City’s priorities will be to work closely with the contractor during construction to 

minimize disruption to your daily life. 

 Initial construction will begin shortly with installation of erosion control barriers (silt fences). 

 At all times site access will be maintained to provide local traffic access.  

 All utilities will be maintained during construction.  The new drinking water pipe will be installed 

concurrently during the road/sidewalk phase.  

 Construction duration will about seven months, resulting in an estimated project completion 

during the summer of 2018.    

 

We appreciate your continued understanding and cooperation and look forward to completing this project 

as expeditiously as possible. If you would like to see the full set of project plans, please visit 

http://www.ctsfl.us/projects.htm and scroll down to the Spruce Street Extension project section.  

 

If you have any project related questions or concerns, please feel free to contact Derek Silver, 

Project Site Inspector at (727) 946-1846 or at dsilver@ctsfl.us. 
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